
 

    

     

  
  

 

 

 

 

TRUMANSBURG ROTARY MEETING MINUTES FOR 

April 8th, 2021 

 

 President Peggy started the meeting by having Mary Guy-Sell letting us know that she is 

still working on the Fire Department poster. 

 Frank let us know that he has tickets for the duck race available. 

 Tom told us that the member orientation is going well. 

 Peggy reported that the Fairgrounds clean-up went well and there were a total of 26 people 

helping and they were done by noon. 

 The tree planting day will be Saturday, April 24th and all holes will be pre dug so all we 

will have to do is put the trees in the holes, fill, and water them. 

 Mary G-S reported that the golf tournament is going well. Everyone has their assignments. 

 Peggy said that the Supermarket Sweeps has taken in over $1200 so far. The drawing will 

be April 29th and the Sweeps will be in May. 

 Neil said Facebook is going well. 

 Peggy reminded us that our first BBQ will be next weekend, April 17th and the food is 

ordered. 

 Peggy brought up that the Farmers’ Market would like us to sponsor a band for one of their 

nights and the club decided to do it. 

 Peggy also said that the Legion is going to open the second week in May and the club will 

start meeting there then. It was decided not to have food until we feel everyone can attend 

without feeling uncomfortable. 

 We are also looking at ZOOMing our meeting so people who cannot be there will be able 

to participate. 

 Peggy brought up that we were asked to give to a global grant for a project in Nairobi and 

the club agreed to give $100. We are waiting for final approval on the project first. 

 Neil asked for a donation to the After Prom Party. We will discuss an amount next 

meeting. 

 We are also discussing giving seniors ice cream at the end of the school year. 

 Frank told us about the next 2 speakers. (See Speakers below) 

 The meeting ended at 7:32. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Dollars so far…. 
Joseph Barrett $1  

Mary Bouchard $8 

Shelly Bullock $13 

Zoren Bullock $7 

Neil DeRaiche $14 

Ben Guthrie $13 

Mary Guy-Sell $10<credit 

Peggy Haine $7 

Mike Jimenez $1 

Cindy Kain $5 

Joan Munich $26 

Kathleen Overbaugh $5  

Tom Overbaugh  

Angel Stillions $1 

Durand Van Doren $3 

Frank Zgola $15 

Members Absent 

Joseph Barrett, Mark Baumann, Jane 

Broadfield, Ben Guthrie, Michael 

Jimenez, Bill Overbaugh, and Darlynne 

Overbaugh, and Angel Stillions. 

 

 

Members Present 
Mary Bouchard, Shelly Bullock, Zoren Bullock, 

Neil DeRaiche, Dennis Guy-Sell, Mary Guy-Sell, 

Peggy Haine, Cindy Kain, Joan Munich, 

Kathleen Overbaugh, Tom Overbaugh, Durand 

Van Doren and Frank Zgola. 

62% 



 

           
HAPPY DOLLARS 

 
$1 from Frank for good weather 

$1 from Neil for good weather 

$5 from Cindy for getting second COVID shot and feeling good. 

$5 from Kathleen for grandson home and feeling good. 

$5 from Peggy for the generosity of the community. 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

April 15th 

Richard Manning  

Friends of Stewart Park 

April 22nd  

Gertrude Noden 

Youth and Environmental Issues 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Chicken BBQ Dates 

Saturday, April 17th 

Saturday, May 15th  

Saturday, June 19th      

Saturday, July 17th 

Saturday, August 21st 

Saturday, September 18th 

Saturday, October 16th 

Tuesday, November 2nd (Election Day) 

 

 

Tuesday, May 4th 

Supermarket Sweeps at Shursave  

 

Winner Drawing will be held Thursday, April 29th 

 

Saturday, May 22nd 

Duck Race  

 

 



 

 
 



 

             



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


